Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)

Sent: May 14, 2020 3:33 PM

To: 'info@maskprotectionagainstcovid19.com'
Subject: N95 masks for federal procurement

Hello,

Your company was passed along to our office as a possible supplier of N95 or surgical masks for procurement.

Could you please provide us with more information about the masks you supply and if you would be interested in
working with us.

Thank you very much.
Sincerely,
Chelsea Kusnick

Parliamentary Secretary Assistant and Legislative Assistant

Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de I’honorable Anita Anand

Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada | Ministre des Services publics et de I’Approvisionnement
PDP Ill, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5

chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca

Cell : 873 355 3368
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